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ATTENTION: Prity Cleary Date: Saturday 21 May 2022

Dear Sir/Madam,

State Significant Development – Educational Establishment
Response to submissions
Pymble Ladies College 20 Avon Road Pymble NSW 2073, A//DP342267

Reference is made to correspondence dated 05/05/2022 seeking a response to submissions received during the
exhibition  of  the  Environmental  Impact  Statement  (EIS)  for  the  above  State  Significant  Development  in
accordance with the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.  

The New South Wales Rural Fire Service (NSW RFS) has reviewed the submissions and provides the following
comments;

The NSW RFS has no specific concerns with the proposal relating to bush fire protection. Further consultation 
with the NSW RFS is not required for subsequent stages of the proposed development.

For any queries regarding this correspondence, please contact Simon Derevnin on 1300 NSW RFS.

Yours sincerely,

Alastair Patton
Supervisor Development Assessment & Plan
Built & Natural Environment
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